
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thamesville LaSertoma Club Makes Generous 
Donation to Grade 7 Good Shepherd Students 

 
Grade 7 Students at Good Shepherd Catholic School in Thamesville recently received a 
generous donation of $1,500 from the area LaSertoma Club.  The money will be used to help 
offset the cost for Grade 7 students to attend the Muskoka Woods Leadership Camp, which is 
organized each year by the St. Clair Catholic District School Board. 
 
The Muskoka Woods Leadership Camp brings together students leaders from Ursuline College 
Chatham Catholic Secondary School and Grade 7 students from the elementary partner schools 
across Chatham-Kent. 
 
“This camp is a great time of personal growth and faith development for our students,” says Phil 
Bedard, Principal of Good Shepherd Catholic School.  “We thank the members of the LaSertoma 
Club of Thamesville for their generous donation in support of this worthwhile educational 
experience for our students!” 
 
The Muskoka Woods Leadership Camp will be held in May. 
 
Pictured above are Ron and Jane Hooper from the LaSertoma Club of Thamesville, as they present a cheque for 
$1,500 to Grade 7 students. 

 
  


